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November 12, 2020 
 
Office of Congresswoman Nanette Barragán 
302 W. 5th St. Ste. 201 San Pedro, CA 90731 
Via Email 
 
 Re:  Motion in support of S4683 and HR 8369 re Battleship Iowa 
 

Dear Congresswoman Barragán: 
 
At the November 9, 2020 meeting of the Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council, the following 
Resolution was adopted by the Board: 

 
The “Battleship Iowa National Museum of the Surface Navy Act of 2020” HR 8369 and S 4683 

 
Whereas the Battleship Iowa, located in the Port of Los Angeles, is an iconic Surface Navy vessel that 

served as home to hundreds of thousands of sailors from all 50 States, and 

 
Whereas the Battleship Iowa, operated by the Pacific Battleship Center, is a valued museum and 

educational institution making important contributions to our community; and 

 
Whereas the Pacific Battleship Center received a license for the rights to the National Museum of the 

Surface Navy from the Navy for such museum aboard the Battleship IOWA; and 

 
Whereas HR 8369 and S 4683 would designate the Battleship Iowa as the National Museum of the 

Surface Navy, 

 

Now therefore, the Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council supports HR 8369 and S 4683 and 

encourages their swift enactment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Ray Regalado, President 

On behalf of the Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board  
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